Summit Family YMCA

Thank you, Dennis. The timing of this is perfect. Our Y is looking at providing childcare to our hospital
staff’s children so they can continue to work - Im working on the details and needs right now.

Thank you for your leadership and for supporting the necessary work during this challenging time.

Shane Gann

Executive Director
Summit Family YMCA
ShaneG@ymcaatlanta.org
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